
                                             19/06/2015 

 Your ref: SSD6236     Eastern Creek Energy from Waste Facility 

 

Attn. Manager Industry Assessments 

 

To whom it may concern  

 

   

I am writing on behalf of myself and my family who reside approximately one kilometre from the proposed 

Energy from Waste facility. We object to this proposal which we believe should not be constructed in such 

close proximity to a residential area.  

 

Our primary concern is for our son who is an incomplete quadriplegic and subsequently suffers from reduced 

lung function, any impact on air quality would be highly detrimental to our health and quality of life. Toxins 

and any other hazardous materials will naturally settle around Ropes Creek and as our sons condition was 

caused by an unforeseen side effect of chemotherapy we believe any further exposure to toxins would be 

detrimental no matter how slight. 

 

We are also concerned that the odours caused by the proposed seven day stockpile of waste and the exhaust 

stacks would cause a significant reduction in property values and curtail our ability to enjoy outdoor 

entertainment.  

 

Once again we wish to express our objection and hope that it is decided that this is n ot the right site for such 

a facility. 

 

 

 

 


